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This is an unfair tax on all people of Oregon where they will not benefit from the tax 

collected and spent elsewhere. 

Oregon already has a high gas tax and our roads are among the worst in the nation. 

Charge the all electric cars with a mileage tax equal to the gas tax as they are 

heavier than their gasoline automobile equivalent and will do more damage to our 

roads. 

 


